
Headlands Primary School: Monday 6th March 2023 
 
National Education Union (NEU) 
The NEU announced national industrial action in England on Wednesday 15th March 2023 and 
Thursday 16th March 2023.  
 
We are currently anticipating that all classes will be open on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 
16th March , however, please be aware that this may change on the day as NEU members 
are able to notify school on the morning of the strike. If members decide to strike, school will 
inform parents by 7.30am on the day which classes are affected and closed. Please have 
contingency plans in place for your child if we need to close their class.  
 
 
Year 3/4 celebration assembly 

We are looking forward to welcoming our Year 3/4 parents and family to see 
our wonderful Year 3/4 Celebration Assemblies. 
 

Year 3/4 Green- Monday 20th March at 2.30-3.15 pm  
Year 3/4 Blue  - Tuesday 21st March at 2.30-3.15 pm 
 Year 3/4 Red  - Thursday 23rd March at 2.30-3.15 pm 

 
The doors will open at 2.20 pm for a 2.30 pm start. At the end of the assembly, the children will 
return to their class and we will undertake our ‘normal end of day procedures’ with the children 
brought round to the KS1 playground at 3.25 pm. 
 
If you have any unwanted tickets, require a swap, or would like an additional ticket, please 
text Mrs Clare Ahmad on 07712044325. Please remember entry is for ticket holders only. 
 
 
World Book Day Competition: Be in it to win it! 

Thank you to Mrs Nunn for running a World Book Day competition last week.  
The ‘food art’ clues were all linked to the books used in school and really created 
a ‘buzz’ with the children asking questions to each other and trying the guess the 
clues. 
 
Congratulations to the winners who received a £5.00 voucher and an inflatable 

globe. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



‘Take Note’ our fabulous Headlands Choir 
‘Take Note’ will be performing at Joseph Rowntree Theatre on Saturday 
11th March at 2.30. We wish them all the very best in their rehearsals and 
performance. 

 
 
PTA: Hot chocolate Treat Day- Friday 10th March  

The PTA are serving Hot chocolate on Friday 10th 
March as a fundraising treat for the children at the 
end of the school day. 
 
*Local business Ian 
Jeffery has kindly 
donated milk for hot 
chocs last week !   
 
*Costa in the village 
have donated cups!  
 
*Marshmallows 
donated by 
Sainsbury’s!!   
 

 
 
Dates for your diary 
07.03.2023: Year 4 swimming 3/4  
11.03.2023: Choir performing at Joseph Rowntree Theatre 
13.03.2023: Last working day for Miss Beedie (EYFS) 
14.03.2023: Mrs Hicks returns from maternity leave (EYFS) 
14.03.2023: Year 4 Swimming 4/4 
15.03.2023: NEU Strike Day 
16.03.2023: NEU Strike Day 
17.03.2023: EYFS visit to St Mary’s Haxby 
17.03.2023: Red Nose Day 
20.03.23: Year 3/4 Green Celebration Assembly 2.30-3.15pm 
21.03.23: Year 3/4 Blue Celebration Assembly 2.30-3.15pm 
23.03.23: Year 3/4 Red Celebration assembly 2.30-3.15pm 
29.03.2023: EYFS visit to Monk Farm Park 
30.03.2023: House Treat 
31.03.2023: Awards and certificates 
31.03.2023: School breaks up for Easter 
17.04.2023: School re-opens 

 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 



  

 



 



 


